From: susnram

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 3:29 PM **To:** Doris Cheng < doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: 0 Oneida Crescent

Dear Ms Cheng:

Good afternoon we noticed the revised request for the size of the structures to be amended.

I live at 39 Oneida. My building faces the future development.

The area is already too congested. It is difficult to turn on to Red Maple or turn from Red Maple on to Oneida at any time of day. Larger buildings will only make it worse. We vetoed the original development and this one as well.

There is a seniors facility across the street as well as two schools and a community centre.

Susan and Lawrence Raifman